Weirton Area Chamber of Commerce Event Changes/Cancellations: 
 The Dr. Barabra A. Matey High School Business Symposium originally scheduled for April 15, 2020 is CANCELLED for this year. 
Ladies Night Out: will be POSTPONED from April 30, 2020 to a date TBD. We will post the new date once confirmed
 CANCELLED: Chamber Annual Membership Meeting & Banquet: originally scheduled for March 24, 2020. We will be rescheduling and will keep you informed. 
 The Chamber will be RESCHEDULING the Youth Leadership Graduation Banquet. We will post the new date as soon as it is confirmed. 

